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Eliminating mail-in voting would significantly hurt voter turnout, especially in our most 

vulnerable communities: lower income, seniors, and disabled. I have multiple family 

members that earn minimum wage working in the service industry, and do not get 

paid time off, mail-in voting allows them to participate in our democratic process 

without an impact on their income or job. My parents-in-law are housebound seniors, 

neither is able to drive, and mail-in voting allows them to have their voices heard. I 

am begging representatives to vote no on this bill. 


